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MARAC settles purchase of GMAC NZ motor vehicle book 
30 July 2010 

 
 
Pyne Gould Corporation Limited (PGC) has today announced that its subsidiary, MARAC 
Finance Limited (MARAC), has successfully completed the purchase of GMAC NZ’s retail 
motor vehicle financing book. 
 
Details of the transaction were provided in the announcement made by PGC on 1 July 2010. 
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For further information contact: 
 
Chris Flood 
General Manager – Personal Finance 
MARAC 
DDI 09 927 9139 
Mobile 027 226 6508 

 Jeff Greenslade 
Managing Director 
Pyne Gould Corporation and MARAC 
DDI 09 927 9149 
 

 
 


